Dear Madam/Sir

Objection to Planning application 2101/0124/P. 5 Mornington Place

From the front of our house at 16 Albert Street, and when we venture out into
the street, my wife and | have a clear view of the pleasing roof line of the rear
of 5 Mornington Place, and its neighbouring houses. In our opinion, the
essential unity of the view would be destroyed by the erection of a mansard
window, without any compensating advantages. We therefore hope that the
application will not be granted.

Yours sincerely,

Dick Leonard,
Professor Irene Heidelberger-Leonard.
16 Albert Street, London NW1 7NZ
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